
T R A N S L A T I O N

 

December 2, 2010 
Circular No. 061-2010

Mr. (Mrs.)
General Manager

Subject: Submittal  of  Information.  Stop 
payment  of  one  hundred  and  forty-
nine  (149)  checks.  Banco 
Trasatlántico, S. A. 

Dear General Manager: 

Hereby,  we would like to inform you that this Office has receive a notice from 
Banco Trasatlántico, S. A., in which it inform us to stop payment of the following 
checks, reported as stolen that belong to a checking account in such Bank: 

Number: From 401 to 550
Reason: Stolen checks

In virtue of the above, we will  highly appreciate to inform all  your personnel in 
order to be aware of such.

For your reference, enclosed you will  find a copy of the letter issued by  Banco 
Trasatlántico, S. A. 

Yours truly, 

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent

/cv

Enc.: The aforementioned

Ref. No.: SG-TRAD-2010457
Prepared by: S.L. de Sánchez
Date: 10/12/10
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